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                       London Chilterns
Communications Report for Regional Meeting 11 Mar 17
Jane Slatter, SILC Communications Officer

There is a wealth of useful information to help Clubs with Communications in the Members’ area of the SIGBI website so please explore: www.sigbi.org/members/communications 
You will also need to look at the Membership Month Toolkit – obviously anything in there can be used all year round – not just in May Membership Month, for the “Ask Me Why I’m a Soroptimist Campaign”:
www.sigbi.org/members/clubs/recruitmentevents/recruitmenteventstoolkit/ 
Region Communications

The SILC website www.sigbi.org/london-chilterns should now be up to date.
If you would like any items adding or amending please email Jane Slatter.
If you would like to have a page on the website instead of having your own Club Website please contact Jane.
Social Media – we are looking for a volunteer to create and manage a Facebook page and Twitter account to promote the work of the Region – so please let Jane know if you are interested or if you know someone who would help with this aspect of Comms for the Region.

Dear Diary – the calendar of events from around the London Chilterns Region - Jill Dearlove has taken over from Debra Skeen it is published every month so please share your Club’s events. Dates for the following month should reach Jill a week before the end of the current month – just email to her - details are in each issue. Do your Club Members receive Dear Diary? Please ensure Jill has the correct contacts for your Club to be able to receive and distribute to your Members each month (a tip is to send it to your Members with the 1st SIGBI News Briefing of the Month). Missed an issue? It is now available to download in PDF file format from the SILC website.
Club Communications

There is a separate document about Marketing your Club from the workshop at today’s Regional meeting – hard copies were given as hand-outs and it will be sent out to Clubs electronically and also be saved shortly on a new Club Development page on the SILC Website www.sigbi.org/london-chilterns
Membership Month Toolkit – (see intro paragraph above) includes the new leaflet “What Sort of Woman is a Soroptimist?” – these are £6 for 50 (12p each), and you can still buy the “What’s a Soroptimist?” leaflet at £3 for 50 (6p each). It’s worth having a stock of both to use depending on who you want to give them to. The folding Programme Leaflets at £6 for 50 are still available, but it is likely that they will be phased out.

If Club Members want the blue or white “Ask Me Why I’m a Soroptimist” T Shirt, SIGBI want the orders by the end of March.
There are also new bags you can order, “Ask Me Why I’m a Soroptimist” badges, new infographics and posters you can download and use.
Development Day Birmingham 10 June www.sigbi.org/members/federation/devdays/ will include a lot about Communications. Please try to send someone for your Club – it may be worth your Club subsidising the £42.50 to encourage a Member to attend – it will be similar to the ones run in the last 2 years which were excellent.
Soroptimist News – there were quite a few entries from our Region in the last issue which was great to see – the deadline for the next issue is 16 April so send all your International Women’s Day, World Water Day etc pics and stories to Sheila Manchester at soroptimist@written-image.com If you think your story needs sharing more widely and/or you have a picture good enough for the photo competition why not send to lisa@sigbi.org too and you might get fame on social media or win photo of the month!
Help!
If your Club needs help with focusing on what’s important and how to apply general Communications best practice to Soroptimist Clubs please contact Jane Slatter or why not invite her to come and discuss with your Club or a sub-Committee of your Club?
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